## In This Issue

Webmail users click here

#### Official News

· May Graduates Order your Cap & Gown

#### **General Announcements**

- · Student Club Fair!
- · March Support Staff Council Meeting
- · Tuesday Night Bowling
- · Leadership Workshops
- · Sheila Gilmour, wife of former faculty member
- · Cirilo's Cut Barber Shop
- · Guitar Lessons at Alfred State
- · Woman Up! Open Mic Night Event!
- · Networking Event with President Zupan
- · Writing Center Workshop: Using Other People's Words and Ideas Legally
- · Nuclear Lawn Bowling: Sun at Midnight
- · Where Are Those Useful Links on MyAU?
- · Online Web Request Form and Web Standards

# What's Happening?

More Events...

TODAY	TOMORROW	FRIDAY
4:00 Women's lacrosse vs. Keuka	12:10 Bergren Forum - Xingwu Wang	6:30 Purim themed Shabbat Dinner
6:00 Imigration Reform: A Jewish perspective on the Immigration debate 7:00 TSI Harland Snograss Gallery Dedication	5:15 Writing Center Workshop: Using Other People's Words and Ideas Legally	

# May Graduates Order your Cap & Gown

All May graduates: Place your order for your Cap & Gown (along with hood and tassel) at the AU Bookstore BY MARCH 23, 2017. Payment is required at the time of ordering. Bachelor complete unit w/tax (cap, gown, tassel, hood ) is \$ 68.49, Master complete unit \$72.67.

Submitted by: Marcy Bradley

back to top Send Email Reminder

# Student Club Fair!

It's time for Admissions to put on its Accepted Student Days and with it our two club fairs! We'll be having student club fairs on March 25th and April 1st from 10:45 AM to 12 PM. Come and recruit new members for your clubs! To RSVP just email Jeff Scharl at **Scharl@alfred.edu**. Please mention any special accommodations that you need (for example access to an outlet), any props you plan on bringing, and which date(s) you'll be attending. Thanks!

Submitted by: Jeff Scharl

back to top Send Email Reminder

## **March Support Staff Council Meeting**

Support Staff Council will be meeting this month on Thursday March 16th at 11:00am - Noon in the conference room in the Welcome Center. Any support staff is welcome to join us, we would love to have you!! If you have questions about what the council is all about please feel free to reach out to a member.

Attachment: SSC roster

Submitted by: Crystal Henshaw

back to top Send Email Reminder

## **Tuesday Night Bowling**

Bowling Club's semester league invites a team of 4 faculty/staff members to bowl with the members of the club each week they go. If you are interested, Check AUconnect at the bowling club's event page, or email ABC@alfred.edu for more information and to choose a week that works best for your schedule.

There is a schedule attached.

Attachment: Schedule\_2017\_sp.docx

Submitted by: Keshawn Laplante

back to top Send Email Reminder

## Leadership Workshops

Thursday, March 16th at 1 p.m. Introverts and Leadership with Lindsay Piraino Judson Leadership Center

Join Lindsay Piraino, current Women's Leadership Academy Cohort XI member, as she presents on introverts and leadership! She will be discussing why introverts make great leaders, as well as providing tips for leading as an introvert and leading a group of introverts.

Thursday, March 16th at 3:30 p.m. Leading as a Bystander with Amanda Khodorkovskaya Judson Leadership Center

Join Amanda Khodorkovskaya, Alfred's Health and Wellness Coordinator, in learning the importance of being a bystander. In this workshop participants will discover how they can lead through less hands-on methods, and how they can make a positive impact in all situations.

Submitted by: Taylor Jaczko

back to top Send Email Reminder

### Sheila Gilmour, wife of former faculty member

Word has been received of the death of Sheila Gilmour, who was married to John Gilmour, former Alfred University faculty member. She died March 5 at her home in New Brunswick, ME. A memorial service will be announced at a later date.

Attachment: Sheila Gilmour obituary

Submitted by: Susan Goetschius

back to top Send Email Reminder

## Cirilo's Cut Barber Shop

The barber shop is back in Powell, 2nd floor just past the elevator. Hours are Tuesday/Thursday 8:30 - 4:30pm, and Saturday 9 - 5pm. Closed Daily for lunch from 1- 2pm.

Services offered: Haircut \$10, Haircut w/face \$12, Haircut w/Razor \$15, Edge up \$5, Edge up with face \$7, Edge up with razor \$10.

Walk ins are always welcome. For more information please call 607.382.0677

Submitted by: CSI Center for Student Involvement

back to top Send Email Reminder

## **Guitar Lessons at Alfred State**

Are you looking for something to do to have fun and relieve stress? Right here at Alfred State College Adam Stack will be offering beginner group guitar lessons. Classes run from 4:00-5:00 on Tuesday's March 7, 14, 21, 28, April 4 and 18. The cost is \$75.00 per person for six sessions and the classes will take place in the HR training room in Pioneer. Registration is limited-call us at 607-587-4025 or email us at ccet@alfredstate.edu. Learn from one of the most talented musicians/teachers around. If you have a guitar and a little time, this program is sure to be fun! All skill levels are invited!

Submitted by: CSI Center for Student Involvement

back to top Send Email Reminder

### Woman Up! - Open Mic Night Event!

Come enjoy an open mic night about women! This Thursday at 7:30pm - 9:00pm in the KnightClub.

Come listen or participate in celebrating Women in their accomplishments and struggles. Hear personal stories as well as read stories too! All are welcome to attend.

Food Provide and a Raffle for some goodies as well (while supplies last)

\*This is not a man-bashing open mic\*

Submitted by: Ronnie Rosario

back to top Send Email Reminder

## **Networking Event with President Zupan**

Networking is an art and an important tool that is valuable. Join the Career Development center for an evening of networking with guest speaker President Mark Zupan. Following President Zupan's informative talk will be a small networking event with hors d'oeuvres and networking activities. This event is specifically for students wishing to learn the art of networking.

The event will take place on March 28th from 4pm - 6pm in the Knight Club.

Sign up on Saxon Joblink under Events/Workshops. Hurry space will fill fast! You may also email the CDC at daciw@alfred.edu if you would like to RSVP.

Submitted by: Valerie Daciw

back to top Send Email Reminder

### Writing Center Workshop: Using Other People's Words and Ideas Legally

Cassidy Weese will provide an overview of how to incorporate others' ideas into your own writing through the use of quotation, paraphrase and summary. How do you paraphrase without plagiarizing? How can you use quotes from other authors to enhance your own writing? When do you have to cite your source in the body of your paper? How do you cite correctly? These are some of the questions that will be discussed in this workshop. You will have an opportunity to ask questions and practice. You'll also be able to take away some useful handouts. All this and free pizza! Thursday, March 16, 5:15 pm, Herrick Library Seminar Room

Submitted by: Vicky Westacott

back to top Send Email Reminder

#### Nuclear Lawn Bowling: Sun at Midnight

Exhibition Dates: March 1 - April 1, 2017

Time of Opening Reception date: March 1, 7-9pm

Fosdick-Nelson Gallery

Cost to Attend Event: free

Sponsored by Committee or Division: FNG

An exhibition highlighting artwork by faculty from the Division of Sculpture/Dimensional Studies: Sarah Blood, Diane Cox, Karen Donnellan, Brett Hunter, Coral Lambert, Angus Powers and guest collaborators Paul Higham, John Hogan, Whitney Hubbs, Andrew Oesch, Hiromi Takizawa and "of the land and the sky, big horn mts".

Submitted by: SOAD Events

back to top Send Email Reminder

## Where Are Those Useful Links on MyAU?

Where is AU Connect, AU Report It, Banner (INB login), Password Info, My Printing, and Submit Alfred Today on the new portal my.alfred.edu. Check out the attachment for information on Useful Links.

Link: MyAU Portal

Attachment: **Useful Links**Submitted by: Judy Linza

back to top Send Email Reminder

## Online Web Request Form and Web Standards

In order to ensure that requests for new web pages or changes to existing pages are directed to the appropriate individuals and handled in a timely manner, please use our online request form.

Please refer to our Web Standards, at http://my.alfred.edu/its/..., for any questions.

This is the only request format that will be accepted. If you have questions regarding the form or its use please contact Webmaster, Judy Linza, at x2727 or e-mail webmaster@alfred.edu.

Link: Online Web Request Form

Submitted by: Judy Linza

back to top Send Email Reminder

Alfred University | MyAU | Events | BannerWeb | Canvas | News | Enews